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Dear customers,

 We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.

- Detail -

Sincerely

Toshio Tanabe

Senior Manager

Sales Dept

Components Business HQ

ULVCA, Inc.

End of Document

ULVAC  vacuum components For customer

We continue to maintain HELIOT 710 series as long as possible.

However, there will be some parts unavailable to supply due to the end production.

Furthermore, in order to prevent troubles caused by the inability to repair HELIOT

710 series,  we recommend the upgrade of HELIOT 710 series to HELIOT 900 series.

1. Object model／Maintenance term

　　 Turbo-molecule Pump in Leak detector HELIOT 710 series

2. Last day for maintenance oreders

　　June 30, 2025

3. Succeeding model

　　Leak detector HELIOT900series

ULVAC Components News
End of support and maintenance

The Sales support of Turbo-molecular Pump in HELIOT 710 series will end at  the

end of June 2025.

July 2023


